
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
13th June 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

On Wednesday this week, we were 

delighted to appoint Mrs Teale to 

the position of Class 2 teacher, to 

start in September, sharing the 

class with Mrs Jones.  

Mrs Teale was interviewed in 

school by myself, Mrs Warner and 

Mrs Johnson, our chair of 

governors, along with our school 

council members. She also taught 

an English lesson to class 2 and they 

all produced some excellent writing 

about their Extraordinary Pets!  

Mrs Teale has been part of the 

Aberford family for many years 

now and we are so pleased that she 

will remain with us as she 

progresses with her career. 

To confirm, our class structure for 

September will be: 

Class 1 – nursery & reception: 

• Mrs Sharp 

Class 2 – years 1 and 2 

• Mrs Jones (Mon to Wed) 

• Mrs Teale (Thurs to Fri) 

Class 3 – years 3 and 4 

• Mrs Warner 

Class 4 – years 5 and 6 

• Miss Brown (Mon to Wed) 

• Mrs Sanpher (Thurs to Fri) 
  

 

  

 
Raffy Kade 

Great maths work on 
sharing 

Great jigsaw work  

Year one Year two 

A wonderful skipping 
competition 

A wonderful skipping 
competition 

Tabitha  Leo 

Wonderful non-
chronological report 

Coming up with super 
ideas in English  

Isaac Re Freddie N 

Getting into character 
during rehearsals and 

learning his lines 

Creating a great creative 
story using dialogue 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 97.36% 

Class 1 98.54% 

Class 2 93.10% 

Class 3 98.53% 

Class 4 99.28% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
Monday 16th June - Class 4 residential 

Thursday 26th June -  Bags to School collection  

Tuesday 1st July   - Class 3 Museum trip 

Wednesday 9th July - Transition morning in school 

Wednesday 9th July - KS2 Lion King Production (afternoon and evening) 

Friday 11th July   -  PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 16th July - Year 6 Selby Super bowl trip 

Friday 18th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 9am 

Friday 18th July  - School closes for summer holidays 

Monday 1st September  - Inset Day  

Monday 2nd September  - Start of term 

 

 
C1 Henry R For displaying our half 

term’s value of Wisdom 

 

C2 Theo 
C3 Darcie 
C4 Livvy 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 95 63 
Lotherton 141 97 
Parlington 100 76 
Hazlewood 99 64 

 

Message from the office 

 
We are needing donations for the summer 

gala. 
Teddies - for the much-loved teddy 

tombola.  
Bottles - These can be bubbles, juice, 

wine, beer, pop, water, bath products etc. 
Chocolate - for the much-loved chocolate 

tombola  
Cakes/buns/biscuits - for the tea and cake 
stall (homemade or shop bought) Please 

could these be brought in on the morning 
of the gala 

If anyone has any contacts who may want 
to offer a prize for the raffle it would be 

hugely appreciated. 
All donations can be dropped off at the 

school office. 
 

Thanks in advance for your support. 
 

 

 

Skipping Superstars 

A big well done to our skipping 

superstars in class 2 who came first 

in their rounds of the Leeds Skip 

School competition! This is a 

fantastic achievement for our 

mixed age class as the other 

schools are all just year 2 pupils so 

our year 1s were up against 

children with much longer legs!  

Class 2 are proudly displaying their 

trophy in their classroom!  
 

 

 

 

 


